
WILLIAM E. STAVERT 

McMASTER MEIGHEN 

630 DORCHESTER BLVD. WEST 

MONTREAL, QUEBEC H3B 4H7 

4th July 1984 

Dear Henry: 

Thank you for your nice letter of the 14·th June 
expressing your appreciation for your year of residency in 
Psychiatry at the Douglas Hospital. We were very pleased to 
have you at the Hospital and I also enjoyed having you at 
our meetings of the Board of Directors of the Centre. I 
understand that you have one more year of residency to 
complete and that you may come back to the Douglas. I 
certainly hope that you will return to the Hospital and that 
we will see a great deal more of you in the future. In the 
meantime, I send you my best regards and wish you a successful 
career in Psychiatry. 

Yours sincerely, 

WES/ik 

Dr. Henry alders, 
c/o Mr. James McClenaghan, 
Assistant Director General, 
Douglas Hospital, 
6875 LaSalle Boulevard, 
Verdun, Quebec H4H lR3. 


